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ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

September 16, 2022 

 

The virtual public hearing on the following application has been continued from Thursday, 

September 15, 2022, to Thursday, October 20, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. via virtual GoToMeeting on 

the following:   

 

Application of Darius and Basia Nartowicz, Owners and Applicants; requesting from the Avon 

Zoning Regulations, Section IV.A.6., a 16-foot variance from the required 20-foot side yard 

setback for a shed, located at 57 High Ridge Hollow in an R30 zone. 

 
 

                      Janet Stokesbury 

Janet Stokesbury, Clerk 
Zoning Board of Appeals 

 
 

 

 

 


